
The City of Arnolds Park, Iowa is accepting applications for the position of Street/Park 

Maintenance Worker; this is a full-time position including excellent salary and benefits. 

Experience with a full range of maintenance equipment and a CDL license, or the ability 

to obtain one will be required. Applications are available at Arnolds Park City Hall, 156 

N. Highway 71, Arnolds Park, Iowa 51331. They may be returned to Arnolds Park City 

Hall, Attn:  City Clerk, PO Box 437, Arnolds Park, Iowa 51331 or e-mailed to Linda 

Nase at aphall@arnoldsparkcity.com. The deadline is May 25, 2018 at 5:00 P.M. If you 

should have questions concerning this position please call 712-332-2341. The City of 

Arnolds Park is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
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